
INFORMAL CONSULTATION ON PROPOSED PARKING CHANGES IN RADLETT 
 
We’ve recently carried out an informal consultation on some proposals to amend on-street 
parking in Radlett as part of our ongoing review of parking across the borough.       
 
The changes were drawn up in accordance with our Parking Management Strategy. The 
proposals are: 
 
- to convert a limited number of underutilised or unnecessary CPZ bays into 'unrestricted' 
bays available for other vehicles to park in    
- the introduction of parking bays on certain roads to restrict parking to suitable/safe 
locations 
- the creation of some new CPZ parking bays near to Newberries Primary School 
- the introduction of some double yellow lines on bends and junctions to improve safety 
where merited 
- reducing the length of time for which vehicles may park on Watling Street from two hours to 
one hour to ensure the most effective use of existing shoppers’ bays and preventing vehicles 
queuing outside the shops for parking spaces.         
 
All responses received as part of this informal consultation will be carefully considered, along 
with the need for any changes to the proposals.   
 
Following a review of the responses received and the need for any changes, a period of 
statutory consultation is scheduled to be undertaken in stages in the course of this year. A 
newspaper advert together with notices on lamp columns in the vicinity of new proposals will 
be placed and residents will be given the opportunity to make formal representations. 
Detailed Information on the proposals will be published on the website as part of the 
Statutory Consultation process. 
 
In the meantime, if you have any queries in relation to the above, please contact 
parking.policy@hertsmere.gov.uk 
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